
 

 

The is 9am-4pm on February 10, 2018 at Zion Mennonite Church in Hubbard, OR. Participants will 
enjoy a provided lunch for which donations will be accepted. Time will be spent on the process. If 
you have not already made arrangements to stay in the Zion area and plan to make hotel reservations, accommodations in Woodburn or 
Wilsonville are recommended. Good travel access is available via hotels near exit 283 on I-5. Please register by February 2nd at this link.  
 

And while you are thinking about PNMC gatherings…It’s not too early to start planning for the taking place 
June 21-23 in beautiful Boise, ID. Did you know that Idaho is the fastest growing of all 50 states? If you have not yet visited Boise, consider an 
extended stay before or after the conference meetings and plan to take in the long list of local attractions and fun activities in the area!  
 

listed alphabetically by organization 

Do you know high-school aged youth with gifts for leadership and ministry? The !Explore program provides students in grades 10–12 with an experience 
designed to expose them to theological ideas, encourage growth in spiritual practices and biblical engagement and foster in them a call 
to vocation in the church. The program includes a 100-hour congregational internship and a Group Experience (July 3-18, 2018).   

The will soon be touring in the Pacific Northwest.  
Saturday, February 24—Portland Mennonite Church, 7pm 
Sunday, February 25—Portland Mennonite Church at 10:30am 
Sunday, February 25—Zion Mennonite Church at 6pm 
Monday, February 26—Salem Mennonite Church, 6:30pm 
Wednesday, February 28—Western Mennonite School, 9:40am 
Wednesday, February 28—Mennonite Village, 2pm 
Wednesday, February 28—Albany Mennonite, 6:30pm 
Friday, March 2—Seattle Mennonite Church, 7:30pm 

Students from the PNMC include: Nate O’Leary, (Seattle Mennonite), Reuben Leatherman (Portland Mennonite), Levi Glick (Western Mennonite), Harrison Gingerich 
(Zion Mennonite) and Spencer Aeschliman (Salem Mennonite). The choir is directed by Dr. Scott Hochstetler who began his career at Western Mennonite School.  
 

will gather diverse leaders for worship, inspiration, resourcing, networking, and empowerment to take risks that nurture the 
birth of missional communities that express the May 4-6 at Living Water Community Church in Chicago, IL. Early-
bird registration is $65 through February 15. (Registration is available here.) Special hotel rates are available. For questions or to inquire 
about need-based scholarships, contact Mauricio Chenlo at MauricioC@MennoniteMission.net.

To catch up on the latest news from MWC, follow this link.  
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